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Comments: Hi, I am writing in support with the American Alpine Club to stop the prohibition on fixed anchors in

the wilderness. As a rock climber, we rely and all sort of gear to help us achieve our goals. I am a local climber at

the New River Gorge in West Virginia and I could not imagine if any of those routes got their bolts taken away.

Please consider their demands. Mountaineering and rock climbing are so important to so many people. Thank

you.


